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Recent rainfall and increased inflows into Canyon reservoir has resulted in a water level above the 

normal conservation pool level. After consulting with the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers, GBRA will 

increase the water release to 750 cubic feet per second (cfs) beginning this evening, Monday, Dec. 10, to 

evacuate the additional water in order to maintain a conservation pool elevation of 909’ mean sea level 

(msl). Currently Canyon Reservoir is at 909.72 cfs.  

In general, flows downstream of Canyon Dam will be comparable to those measured upstream of the 

reservoir at Spring Branch. Releases from Canyon Dam are based on current inflows and rainfall. 

Property owners, recreationalists and other stakeholders should take notice of the changing 

downstream river flows.  

Additional information about Canyon releases and other stream flow data may be found at 

https://bit.ly/2NI2HTz. 
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